2138 Balfour Court San Diego, CA 92109 (619) 270-8636



Peñasquitos La Mesa Solana Beach Oceanside Escondido Spring Valley Encinitas Tijuana

December 8, 1992

Dear Master Manna

Congratulations on your Fifth Degree test!

Thank you for all you have done for the martial arts over the years. You have been a voice for integrity and brotherhood in community divided by petty politics.

Thank you for creating the Educational Martial Arts System. We appreciate and support its goals and purpose.

Thank you for supporting our charity tournaments. Through your involvement you have helped raise awareness and funds for many children's charities.

Above all, thank you for having a dojang that reflects your true martial arts spirit. You and your school are carrying on a tradition of courtesy, honesty, skill and strength.

Because you have been such a positive influence on San Diego's martial arts community, we are sorry that we are not able to be with you in person on this important day. We wish you the best on this well-deserved rank test.

With warmest regards from all your friends and colleagues at Family Karate.

Charles E. Hawkins Sixth Degree Black Belt Taekwondo International

Barbert Hickory

Stephen G. Truscott Fifth Degree Black Belt Taekwondo International

of the parents of white

Mark J. Truscott Fourth Degree Black Belt Taekwondo International

Mark J. Trussett